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Good day Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildlife, 

I strongly urge you to oppose SB769. As an Oregonian, we voters have already 

shown - twice - that we oppose the use of hounds hunting cougars, and that we want 

to keep cougar protection in place. 

 

This bill goes against the will of voters, and it is not in the best interest of Oregonians 

or our natural resources.  

 

Thank you.  


